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September 17, 2020
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President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh
RE: USTA National Indoor Facilities

Grant
Dear Members of Council:
Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of Parks and Recreation to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the United States Tennis Association to provide supplies to reopen the Mellon Tennis bubble which is currently closed to the public due to the COVID 19 Pandemic and further providing for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed FIVE THOUSAND ($5,000.00) dollars for this state purpose.

Your favorable consideration of this resolution is hereby requested.




Very truly yours,
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Description automatically generated]
Ross Chapman
Director
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